
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th May 2024 
 
Dear Pupils 
 
KS2 SATs week 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am thrilled to share some fantastic news with you. Your 
Principals and teachers have spoken highly of your remarkable commitment and hard work 
in preparing for your upcoming SATs next week. 
 
I am truly impressed by your dedication to learning and I have every confidence that your 
talent will undoubtedly lead you to success.  
 
I am immensely proud of you all. Your efforts reflect positively not only on yourselves but 
also to your academy and Trust as a whole. 
 
Please accept my heartfelt congratulations on your achievements thus far. Keep up the 
outstanding work, and know that I am cheering you on every step of the way.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs B A Nixon OBE 
CEO and National Leader of Education 
 
 


